
 

 

 

Please join us on Saturday, April 12th at 

11:00am at the Carnesville City Park for our 

annual Easter Egg Hunt.  Ages up to 6th grade 

may participate and are welcome to visit with 

the easter bunny and enjoy cookies and punch.  

Please feel free to call City Hall at 706-384-3905 

with any questions. 


